

London Borough of Camden

Christine M Wares - Director of Libraries and Arts

Libraries and Arts Department St. Pancras Library 100 Euston Road London NW1*2AJ Telephone 01-278 4444

Dr George Secretary Anglo Catalan Society Department of Spanish Swansea University SWANSEA Date 17 November 1987

Your reference

Our reference R/JSR/JD

Inquiries to Mrs Ramsay Ext. 2478

Dear Dr George,

We have a collection of about 300 books in the Catalan language which were placed with us on permanent loan by the Casal Català a Londres about 3 years ago.

The use made of them has been disappointingly low, and we have come to the conclusion that we no longer have space for them. We have the Association's agreement to look for alternative accommodation and your name was suggested to us by the Institute de España en Londres.

If you would be interested in having them, they can be seen at our Holborn Library, 32-38 Theobalds Road, WC1, or I can send you a print-out of titles; they are recent publications covering literature, history, economics and include some children's books.

I hope to hear from you shortly.

Yours sincerely,

ren 26/10

DIRECTOR OF LIBRARIES & ARTS

Shristine M. Wores.